
 
 
 Approval of Sabbatical Office Status for Student Leaders 
 

 
UNIVERSITY OF CAPE 

TOWN  
GPC Minutes 6 March 2000 

 

GPC (6.3.2000) noted that student leaders put a fair amount of time and effort 
into managing some of the key societies and student development initiatives. 
Students granted sabatical showed tremendous personal growth and 
development. 

GPC agreed that the Dean of Students, in consultation with the Deputy Vice-
Chancellor involved with student affairs, could make decisions regarding the 
approval of sabbatical office status to students. 

 


